
From: Daniel McQuillin
To: planadmin
Subject: Royal Capital Brewers Hill Project
Date: Thursday, June 09, 2016 9:50:22 AM

After being one of the first owners in Cobblers Lofts and Shoeworks Condo projects, and now a
homeowner near Buffum & Brown Streets, I’ve been waiting for 15 years to see something
developed on all the empty, desolate parcels of land nearby. It’s finally refreshing to see Royal
Capital’s proposals for our neighborhood. I also believe they are trying to accommodate the
neighbors by proposing four story buildings compared to Tandem Developer’s original six story
building on Reservoir & Hubbard. Let’s get this neighborhood moving ahead finally.
 
Daniel McQuillin
2024 N. Buffum St.
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